
 

 

1/1 

 

 

 

ICAR 2021 Congress  
 

Update of May 11th, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear ICAR Partners, 
 
As you are well aware, the situation due to the Covid pandemic still drives uncertainty and 
restrictions throughout the world. Consequently, our Greek Hosts have taken the decision not to 
host the ICAR congress in Thessaloniki this year.  
 
For this reason, the 2021 ICAR Congress will be held virtually. 
 
The ICAR Technical Committee, led by Gebhard Barbisch, is working on the integration of ICAR 
Partners and will get in touch with you in the near future.  
 
We thank you for your understanding and look forward to delivering this virtual congress with 
your support. 
 
May you, your family members and your fellow friends stay healthy in these challenging times.  
 
With very kind regards 
 
 
 
The ICAR Executive Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


